
Tyne Amateur Rowing Club 
 
Car parking advice for Ponteland Junior Head 2019 
 
 

Parking at clubs 
 
Trailers and towing vehicles can park at their host clubs, as per the 
final start order when issued at Tyne ARC or Tyne United ARC. 
There is no parking for competitors except for club mini-buses at 
these host clubs. 
 
Competitor parking 
 
Competitors are advised to park in the public car park at the 
Country Park (west) end of Grange Road on the north (Newburn) 
side of the river (top left in map overleaf), and walk back along the 
riverside to the clubs - it’s not far! 
 
There will also be limited space at Newcastle University Boat Club 
just south and east of Newburn Bridge - first come, first served.  
 
Where not to park! 
 
Please do NOT park on Water Row (the narrow road down to 
Tyne ARC) or on Grange Road outside the terraced housing or on 
Station Road down to the lights from the main road or on the 
immediate bridge approaches either side of the river. Or on the 
grass verges anywhere! 
 
Please note that at previous events the police have issued fines for 
parking in dangerous locations or where it might restrict access for 
emergency services. See map overleaf with no-go areas marked in 
red and car parking in blue. 
 
Updated 06-03-19 and 12-03-19 
 
Enquiries relating to car parking to entries@tynearc.com. 
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